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This Week at Wheatfield – It has been another busy term. Thank you for your attendance at parent’s evenings 

this week, I know that appointments are short but it is a valuable opportunity to discuss your child’s progress, 

well-being and experience of school. Today Miss Dimmer (school administrator) is leaving Wheatfield to pursue 

new adventures – We are sad that she is leaving but wish her all the very best!  

Wishing you all a lovely Easter! Please remember that Monday 15th April is an inset day and children start back at 

school on Tuesday 16th April. Have a great break!  Mrs Carver   

 

 

 

 

 

        

 School communication reminder 

Please can I remind parents that email correspondence or messages for staff should come through school 

comms/school email rather than directly to staff emails. This ensures that staff receive emails within school 

hours and not at evening and weekends. This is in place to support the wellbeing of staff at school.  

Sometimes, it may be that you need to pass on a message to the teacher which can be given verbally to a 

member of staff on the door in the morning. Alternatively, please message the school office via school comms as 

this is monitored frequently during the school day and is a more efficient way for you to get a message to school. 

Please note that the office is open between the hours of 8am – 4pm from Monday to Friday in term time. 

We know that some parents do not work school hours and may not be able to talk to a member of staff in the 

morning or at collection at the end of the day. In this case, we would ask that you contact school via school 

comms or email the school office office@wheatfieldprimary.com who can forward on the message to the class 

teacher or other relevant adult in school. Please note that this email address is monitored less frequently during 

the day and should not be used for urgent messages.  

We ask that parents do not enter school through the playground doors and go up to classrooms at the beginning 

or end of the day as this is the time that teachers and teaching assistants are preparing for the day ahead or the 

following day.  

                                                                        

 

The Friends would love to get your feedback 

on our events so far this year - please see your 

class WhatsApp group or The Friends 

Facebook and Instagram for details. Your 

views will help us deliver even better events 

for the whole school community! Thank you. 

mailto:office@wheatfieldprimary.com
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Dates for your diary 
Term 5 

Monday 15th April  INSET day – School closed to children 

Tuesday 16th April  Term 5 begins for children 

Saturday 20th April  Grounds Day 10am – 1pm Come and help us to make our grounds even better! 

Tuesday 7th May  Reception and Y2 school trip 

Monday 13th May  KS2 SATS this week for all Y6 children 

Friday 17th May  Year 1 class assembly 9:15am 

Wb Monday 20th May 6R Camp 

Wb Monday 3rd June  6B camp 

 

  

 

School Values Award:  Choose Respect  –  Take Responsibility  –  Show Resilience – Be Kind 
This term’s value is ‘Kindness”  

 

 Our award goes to …   Our award goes to … 

RB Matayo Wali  RM Lennon Sophia 

1H Issahak Advik  1J Alex Joshua 

2B Riddhima Elsie  2G Aditi Saskia 

3BD Matilda Daniel  3M Olivia T  Charlie H 

4T Alsa Rayan  4S Aarav Wiktoria 

5M Maisie Isaac  5W Shanaya Aleyna 

6B Kate Charlie  6R Cali Jack F  

 

   

 

 

 

Science Week - We celebrated British Science Week from the 11th - 15th March alongside schools 
across the nation. This year the theme was ‘time’. Every year group carried out a range of scientific 
investigations. Year 3 thought about how time relates to science and represented life cycles in different 
ways. They also created balloon rockets to investigate friction and resistance. Year 5 created pendulum 
timers and did a human growth survey to see how our bodies grow as we get older. 

We were also lucky enough to have some parent volunteers come in to speak to KS2 children about 
their STEM careers. The children thoroughly enjoyed this and had lots of interesting questions. It was 
lovely to talk to the children about how inspired many of them were to pursue a career involving 
science, technology, engineering and maths. A massive thank you to all of our volunteers this year! 

Mrs Daley & Mrs Davies  
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